
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
         November 22, 2022 4:00 p.m.  

 
The Board of Supervisors met as a committee of the whole and pursuant to 

adjournment with Knobbe, Maxwell, Beck and Kinzer present. Supervisor Croken joined 
by phone. 

County Engineer Angie Kersten reviewed the third of three readings to amend 
Scott County Code of Ordinances, Chapter 10 - Parking Ordinances, to designate areas 
of No Parking on Manor Drive in Park View. 

Kersten also reviewed a request of Letting date for the safety improvements at 
the intersection of Y40 (60th Ave) and Hwy 130. 

Director of Planning and Development Chris Mathias reviewed the request for 
Final Plat approval for Fields Edge. 

Mathias also reviewed the Public Hearing and First Reading of Proposed 
Conservation - Recreation Zoning District. Public Hearing to be held Tuesday, 
November 22nd, 2022 at 5:00PM during the Board Meeting. 

Mathias also discussed the public hearing to set a Tax Deed Auction to be held 
December 13, 2022 at 11:00. Public hearing to be held Tuesday November 22nd, 2022 
at 5:00 pm during the Board Meeting. 

Human Resources Director Mary Thee and Budget and Administration Services 
Director David Farmer presented updates to HR and General Administrative Policies. 

County Administrator Mahesh Sharma reviewed the allowance and the 
disallowance of Family Farm Tax Credit Applications for 2022 as recommended by the 
Davenport City Assessor. 

Sharma also reviewed the allowance and the disallowance of Family Farm Tax 
Credit Applications for 2022 as recommended by the Scott County Assessor. 

Sharma also reviewed the renewal of a beer/Liquor license for Locust Mart, 
11423 160th Street, Davenport. 

Supervisor Beck discussed the 2023 Urban County Coalition Legislative 
Priorities. 

Elections Manager James Martin discussed an order to conduct a recount of the 
votes cast in the November 8, 2022 General Election for Iowa State House District 
Eighty-One. 

Moved by Knobbe, seconded by Maxwell at 5:15 p.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 



 
______________________________  

                                                          Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 
                                                                  Scott County Board of Supervisors 

 
 
 

________________________ 
ATTEST:  Kerri Tompkins 
                 Scott County Auditor 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 
 


